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Religious Education will begin on Tuesday September 12, 2023  

This year will begin with a Prayer and Blessing of the children for the new year by Father Paul 

Richmond. 

Parent Orientation will take place in the Church at 6:45pm. 

The children will be beginning this year totally different. Instead of them going directly to 

classes, they will be all together doing a project. This project will be led by Father Paul 

Richmond. The theme of this Project is ‘Happy Birthday Mary” They will be learning about Mary 

since we have celebrated the Nativity of Mary this past Friday September 8th. 

The project will then be placed as a Visio Divino at this coming weekend mass for Catechetical 

Sunday, September 17th.  

The children will then proceed over to the Church for Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament with 

the parents, as they will be picking them up in the Church for dismissal. 

 Each month the children will be going to church for adoration of the Blessed Sacrament. 

This year I have asked the catechists to take on the roll of gathering children to participate in 

Youth Masses for the year. 

I have combined a few class levels this year, due to the low totals of children in each class. 

There are 30 children registered for this year’s program. I am still waiting for a few families to 

register. If they do, then 33 children will be enrolled. 

 I have had the opportunity to meet with Gary Texter over the summer, regarding the 

Eucharistic Revival. Gary has put much time and effort into this program, for which I am 

grateful. The November Faith Food & Fun will be Eucharistic Revival program led by Gary Texter 

and Father Marlon. It will be held on Saturday November 4,2023, 2;30pm-5:00pm. Followed by 

a Youth Mass. 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Chris Herschel, CRE  



 

 


